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Dear Post-Secondary Institution Presidents:  
 
Thank you for your continued collaboration 

http://www.bccdc.ca/health-info/diseases-conditions/covid-19/post-secondary


http://www.bccdc.ca/health-professionals/data-reports/covid-19-young-adults
http://www.bccdc.ca/health-professionals/data-reports/covid-19-young-adults
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/assets/gov/education/post-secondary-education/institution-resources-administration/covid19-return-to-campus-guidelines-web.pdf
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/assets/gov/education/post-secondary-education/institution-resources-administration/covid19-return-to-campus-guidelines-web.pdf


 
Cc  Honourable Anne Kang, Minister of Advanced Education and Skills Training  

Shannon Baskerville, Deputy Minister of Advanced Education and Skills Training  
Max Blouw, President Research Universities' Council of BC  
Ruth Wittenberg President, BC Association of Institutes and Universities  
Colin Ewart, President BC Colleges  
Honourable Adrian Dix, Minister of Health  
Stephen Brown, Deputy Minister, Ministry of Health  
Chief Medical Health Officers, Regional Health Authorities  
Chief Medical Officer, First Nations Health Authority  
Deputy Provincial Health Officers 

 


